Erika Shook, Director,
Community Development
P.O. Box 947

Friday Harbor, WA 98250

cc.: County Council

~ August 17, 2018

Dear Ms. Shook,

At its gathering last Saturday the Waldron Community Meeting discussed the importance of the current
County Comprehensive Plan update. Residents expressed interest and the desire to be involved, but
some expressed concern about not being able to visit one of the larger islands to participate in a
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scheduled Planning Department workshop.

Given those concerns the Waldron community has two requests. First, if possible, please schedule the
San Juan Island Comp Plan workshop for daylight hours so Waldron residents can travel there, be within

walking distance of the meeting place, and participate with other county residents.

Secondly, since some Waldron residents cannot make the trip to Friday Harbor, we request that one
planner visit Waldron, on a day of your choosing, to explain the process, to give more details on some of

the decision points, and to take questions from community members.

Thank you for taking our needs into consideration,

Carmela Alexander

Waldron Community Meeting Secretary



